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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
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 27th November 2024  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Nursery and Reception Children - Christmas Stay & Play 

 

Please join us on Thursday 12th December for the Nursery and Reception Christmas Stay & 

Play.  The Stay & Play will start at 9.00 am until 10.00 am.   

 

The children will be performing a selection of Christmas songs that they are really looking 

forward to sharing with you. 

 

After our Christmas songs, we will have some Christmas games and crafts for families to 

enjoy together, along with a mince pie! 

 

Parents/carers may take photographs or video 

the performance, however, you cannot share 

pictures/videos containing other children on 

X/Facebook or any other social 

networking/publishing site. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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